
Kelloggsville Virtual School 
242-52nd SE, Ml 49548 Phone (616) 538-7460 Fax (616) 532-1597 

Dear Parents, 

Kelloggsville Virtual School is a public school using an innovative educational model to provide your child with the 

best education possible. Kelloggsville Virtual School is available to all Kent and neighboring county residents, our 

unique educational approach allows us to tailor an education that is specific to the needs of our students. 

Kelloggsville Virtual School uses our teachers and curriculum maps to deliver content digitally to your child. We have 

two models to meet the needs of different age levels at Kelloggsville Public Schools. KVS offers elementary students 

and their families virtual learning sessions, in person academic sessions, and individualized learning time on their 

own daily. The elementary program offers a consistent curriculum with in person scheduled sessions that maintains 

flexibility for families that need it. Secondary students are offered a rigorous, content-rich curriculum using a 

combination of APEX learning and teacher-created materials to meet or exceed state standards across all subject 

areas. All students in both programs will demonstrate their knowledge and growth through state standardized tests. 

By enrolling in our school, you are partnering with a team of knowledgeable and experienced educators. Michigan 

certified teachers work with you in monitoring student progress, attendance, and content mastery while providing 

professional insight, instruction, and support. All of our staff work daily within Kelloggsville Public Schools and are 

easily accessible. Our administrative staff is committed to the success of every child in the program. 

We are excited for the future of KVS and the promise of involved parents, our community, and staff support system. 

Not only are we proud of our school, but we also believe it is a profoundly good choice for families who are 

interested in a quality curriculum, a flexible learning schedule, and opportunities to become actively involved. 

At Kelloggsville Virtual School, we know that choosing the right educational setting for your child is not a decision to 

be taken lightly. We encourage you to learn more about our program and how it may benefit your child. Our 

dedicated staff is here to assist you as you go through this exciting endeavor. On behalf of all of us here at 

Kelloggsville Virtual School, we hope to welcome you soon to our school community. 

Sincerely, 

Beth A. Taylor 

Kelloggsville Public Schools 

Director of Kelloggsville Virtual School 

btaylor@kvilleps.org 
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